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VIA E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING
November 15, 2006
To:
All Licensed Electricity Distributors 

Re:
Cost Allocation Informational Filing Guidelines

Board File Numbers EB-2006-0247, EB-2007-0001, EB-2007-0002, EB-2007-0003
Today, the Board issued its “Cost Allocation Informational Filing Guidelines for Electricity Distributors”.  These guidelines flow from the Board’s Report EB-2005-0317 (“the Report”) dated September 29, 2006, outlining the principles and methodologies it has established for the cost allocation review of the electricity distributors.  The Report was distributed to all distributors and interested parties and is available on the Board’s web site at www.oeb.gov.on.ca. 
These guidelines and the filing Model with accompanying instructions and examples have been posted on the Board’s web site for downloading by the distributors.  If a distributor encounters difficulty in downloading the material, please contact the Board, through the Market Operations hotline at 416-440-7604 or by e-mail at market.operations@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
The Report outlined the schedule for individual distributor filings over four tranches, beginning November 30, 2006.  The Board acknowledges that there may be insufficient time between the issuance of these guidelines and the associated Model to meet the filing date for those distributors identified as being in the first tranche (EB-2006-0247).  As a result, while the Board would appreciate receipt of the filings as soon as possible, it has extended the filing date for this first group until January 15, 2007, concurrent with the date for the second group of distributors (EB-2007-0001).  The filing dates for the other tranches remain unchanged.

The filings and Model are to be sent to the Board Secretary in the form of three paper copies of the following: 
· The Manager’s Summary,

· The Filing Summary Excel Spreadsheet (Appendix 1.1),

· Model Sheets I2, I4 and O1 for all runs,

and an electronic version in Word and Excel formats of the entire filing material.  The electronic version may be sent on diskette or by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.  Please quote the Board file number appropriate for each tranche of filings on your material.  
In addition to the supplementary material provided with the Model, Board staff will be organizing training sessions for the completion of the Model over the next few weeks.  Details of the schedule will be sent out shortly.  Any questions relating to this filing should be directed through the aforementioned Market Operations hotline.  
Yours truly,

Original Signed By
Peter H. O’Dell
Assistant Board Secretary
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